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Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not proud. It does not dishonour others, it 
is not self-seeking, it is not easily angered, it keeps no record of wrongs. Love does not delight in evil but 
rejoices with the truth. It always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always perseveres. 
1 Corinthians 13:4-7  

This half term’s value: Friendship 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This week has gone by in a blur! We have been super busy. The 
children have quickly settled back into routines. We began the 
week with looking at the importance of Remembrance day. The 
children in Key Stage 1 have started to get ready for their Nativity 
- we are already excited to see them perform and hear them 
sing. Mrs Nile has worked with all the class teachers to revisit 
their children’s Pupil Profiles. Teachers will be in contact to 
discuss these with you. 
  
Next week is National Anti-bullying week. The children will be 
looking at the theme of respect. On Tuesday 12th November to 
support the treating of everyone as unique and special, we will 
be having ODD SOCKS Day. The children and staff are invited to 
wear ODD SOCKS for the day. I look forward to seeing the range 
of them in school. The children and their teachers will discuss 
what bullying is and what we can do if we are worried about 
anything. 
  
Also next week, Monday is AIM High Maths day for some of the 
children in Year 5 and 6. On Tuesday we have our Young Carers 
event. On Friday, the children will have a non-uniform day to 
celebrate Children in Need. The school council have decided 
that they would like everyone to wear yellow, something spotty 
or both! If you could please send your donations in with your 
child, that would be amazing. 
  
I hope that you have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Fletcher 
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
 
 

          Dates for Diary 

Thursday 14th November 

Year 5 Ancient Greece Dress Up Day 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need – non-uniform day 

Christmas Carols, Victoria Gardens 

6pm 

Tuesday 26th November 

Reception Class vision screening 

Thursday 5th December 

NCMP for Reception Class and Year 6 

Tuesday 10th December 

KS1 Nativity – 10am and 5pm 

Wednesday 11th December 

Carols in the playground – 6.30pm 

Wednesday 12th December 

KS1 Nativity – 1.45pm 

Thursday 12th December 

Christingle Service at St. Stephens 

Friday 13th December 

BC’s Got Talent 

Tuesday 17th December 

Year 5 Christmas overnight adventure 

St. Ives 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas lunch and parties 

Friday 20th December 

Games Morning 

School finishes at 1.15pm for all 

children 

 

 

 

 



Sports Report 
East Cornwall CHAMPIONS ! 
What a week it has been for the girls football team. On Monday we played St Stephens in the League and 
beat them 12-0, with Daisy scoring an incredible 6 goals. On Tuesday we beat Stoke Climsland 13 -  2 at 
the Callington League, then on Wednesday we travelled to Wadebridge to play in the East Cornwall Finals. 
Playing brilliantly all tournament, we won every match, scoring 20 goals and conceding 0 to become East 
Cornwall Champions. This now qualifies us to play in the ESFA County Finals on November 22nd at 
Penryn. Well done girls on an incredible few days - the school is very proud of you all! Thank you to all the 
parents for their continued fabulous support. 
 
Year 3/4 Arena Girls Football League 
Well done to our young team who 1 - 0 at Callington, with Harper scoring a lovely goal. 
 
SE Cornwall Football League 
Well done to the team who beat St Stephens 2-1 to keep their place at the top of the League.  

Achievement Awards 
 

Eden in Reception Class for working so hard on 
your letter formation in our phonics sessions 
and writing your letters so well on your 
whiteboard. 
 
Zak in Year 1 works hard in every lesson! Keep 
up the good work. 
 
Oscar in Year 2 for being such a superstar in 
school and always giving 100 percent to all he 
does.  
 
Summer in Year 3 who did some lovely artwork 
this week, drawing some beautiful Bronze age 
jewellery. She also works so hard in all her 
subjects and has a positive attitude to her 
learning, well done Summer! 
 
Isabella in Year 4 for showing her exceptional 
subject knowledge in her maths this week 
especially in area. Well done you! 
 
Katie in Year 5 has been a superstar in her 
English learning this week. She has worked 
really hard to write a story (which included an 
appearance from Elvis!) and then edit this to 
make it even better. Well done Katie. 
 
Jonathan in Year 6 has worked really hard this 
week in all subjects. He has shown a mature 
attitude towards his learning and has done it 
with a smile on his face. Well done Jonathan. 
 
 
 

Value Awards 
 

Primrose in Reception Class for playing well 
with so many children in class and helping 
others to join in your games.  
 
Annabelle in Year 1 has all the qualities of a 
fantastic friend, she is kind, considerate and 
funny. 
 
Jaxon B in Year 2 for always showing others how 
to be a good friend and taking care of everyone 
in our class.  
 
Ollie in Year 3 who is a kind and caring friend to 
his classmates and is a real team player. He is 
a great Year 3 role model, well done Ollie! 
 
Alfie in Year 4 for showing others support within 
their learning and ensuring that everyone is 
feeling supported within the classroom. Thank 
you, Alfie! 
 

Jacob S in Year 5 always shows kindness to 
others. He is always cheerful, helpful and a 
good friend to everyone treating people with 
respect. Well done Jacob. 
 
Finley in Year 6 has shown he is a great friend, 
without even realising it. He has helped to put a 
smile on someone’s face just by being there. 
 
 

 
 

  



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 4 have been transported to the 
breathtaking island of Sicily! Using holiday 
brochures, they explored the unique culture, 
history, and landscapes of this fascinating 
Mediterranean island. In Maths we have also been 
busy finding the area of rectilinear shapes, 
developing their skills in measuring shapes. In 
PSHE, we’ve launched our new topic, Celebrating 
Difference, where we’re learning to appreciate and 
respect what makes each of us unique. Adding to 
the adventure, the children became 
archaeologists, uncovering the ruins of an ancient 
Roman villa! They investigated the remains, 
examining artifacts and discovering the secrets 
these ruins held. 

 

This week Year 3 have been 
learning about the Bronze 
Age as part of our topic and 
have created some drawings 
of bronze aged jewellery. 
They have also been doing 
some amazing descriptive 
writing based on the story, 
'Stone Age Boy'. 

 

Year 5 have had a super start to our half term.  In our history 

learning, we have been finding out about the Ancient 

Olympic Games.  We even held our own Olympic Games in 

our PE sessions… bending the les slightly to allow girls to 

take part though!  We have also enjoyed beginning our new 

unit of work on Islam in RE and spent time in our woods 

session discussing big questions about God and why there 

are different religions. 

This week in Reception Class we have 

been looking at Guy Fawkes and why 

we celebrate bonfire night.  We looked 

at how to keep ourselves safe around 

both bonfires and fireworks.  We have 

also been looking at Remembrance Day 

and what it means, we started making 

poppies to decorate the classroom with.  

We have been looking at adding up to 5 

and looking at nursery rhymes and 

fairytales. 

This week in Year 2 we have done 

lots of learning about the Great Fire 

of London. They have sequenced, 

acted out and though about the 

different firefighting methods that 

were used and why they weren't 

effective. They have also done some 

super adding in maths and shown 

that they are number bond masters. 

In RE they planned pictures all 

about peace and are looking forward 

to creating them next week.  

 

This week Year 6 have been working really 

hard on their maths with order of operations 

and brackets, they are also mastering the art 

of perspective to improve their Henry Moore 

artwork.  They have made a great start on 

their Anderson Shelters.  In English they have 

been analysing a persuasive letter written to 

Max the Grinch’s dog, examining what is 

important to have during the war.  Ration 

books, they decided, were very important! 

 

This week in Year 1 we have been starting to write 

stories about an adventurous boy and have been 

historians sorting through pictures of lifeboats 

through the ages. We have done some gymnastics 

and much more. 
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